
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Richmond    Term:  Autumn term 1   Whole School Topic:  What’s on our plate?  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class?! 

 

We are all loving our learning, and continue to 

make the staff proud every day, but these are a few 

highlights from this term… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We can’t believe it’s the end of the first term 

already  

 

We came back in September to welcome Suzy 

who is working in Richmond full time, and Julie, 

who works in class on a Tuesday.  They have 

both worked at the school for a while, but now 

they are officially part of the team. 

 

We have a few changes to our timetable this 

year.  PSHE (Personal, social and health 

education), or ‘Life Lessons’ as the pupils have 

renamed it, is now an explicit lesson across the 

school.  Richmond Class will be following a 

different theme each half term, and have 

started the year off with ‘all about me’, looking 

at our reflections, recognising ourselves and our 

friends, and leaning our names.  They find it very 

funny when they choose how fast we have to 

sing ‘Head, shoulders knees and toes’! 

 

Have a lovely half term break, and we will see 

you all back at school on Tuesday 30th October 

Dates & Points to remember : 

 

Tuesday 30th October -  Start of term 

 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need – non-

school uniform day 

 

Friday 30th November – INSET day, no school for 

pupils 

 

Monday 3rd December – Panto in school 

 

Tuesday 11th December – Richmond Sensory 

Christmas afternoon 

 

Thursday 13th December  –  Church service and 

Christmas lunch 

 

Monday 17th December – Father Christmas 

visiting Primary House 

 

Thursday 20th December – Last day of term 

 

Faye has worked so hard 

on her focus and eye 

contact, and can now 

hold her gaze beautifully 

on both an object, and a 

person during intensive 

interaction  

Jude continues to develop his 

walking skills, and is recalling 

where his favourite pieces of 

equipment are in all the 

different play areas – leading 

staff to them! 

 

Otis is working 

hard in 

physio, and 

has sat on a 

chair for 25 

consecutive 

minutes this 

term, playing 

with a toy - 

amazing 

 

Louie is loving PSHE, and is 

recognising, and choosing 

his name from a choice of 2 

switches  

 

Sahithi and Sireen are 

enjoying their work on the 

Omi Vista, and are reacting 

to the different lights and 

sounds of the activities.  

Keep up the good work girls! 

 


